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01.11.23 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

RE: Firework Safety and Diwali / Bandi Chhor Divas Celebrations 

I hope this letter finds you well. Many of you will know of the upcoming events of Bonfire Night and Diwali. 
It is always important for us, as a school community, to ensure the safety and well-being of our children 
during such festivities. 

I am writing to you in relation to firework safety. As responsible educators, we will be taking steps to address 
this issue by speaking to the children during our assemblies and class discussions. We will be emphasising 
the importance of firework safety, highlighting the potential risks and hazards associated with fireworks. Our 
aim is to instil in them the knowledge and understanding necessary to enjoy these occasions safely. 

Furthermore, it would be helpful for parents / carers to emphasise the appropriate and safe use of fireworks 
including the use of snappers / bangers. It is important that children are always supervised and are at a safe 
distance from these. 

As always, we appreciate your support and collaboration in ensuring the safety and well-being of our children 
during these upcoming events. Together, we can make this a memorable and safe experience for all. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms T K Bhambra 

Headteacher 
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